The Lion’s Cupboard

Did you know that LHS has a clothes bank? The Lion’s Cupboard is a

small clothes bank at LHS located in room 153 that has new and gently

used backpacks, jackets, pants, shirts, socks, undergarments, shoes, and
hats for students in need. If you know of a student and/or family in need

of any of these items please contact Josh Hahn, Social Worker, at
303-347-7722 or jhahn@lps.k12.co.us. Thank you!
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